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We cannot pay for express mailing if you
do apply late. We can express mail your
permit to you only if you send us an express
mail envelope with the correct amount of
postage prepaid. Please send the largest
envelope available, approximately 12''x18"
or send express mail stamps UNATTACHED
to an envelope. If the express mail envelope
you send is too small or does not have
enough postage attached, we will be required
to send your permit and logbooks to you by
regular U.S. mail. Keep in mind that we send
the appropriate logbook(s) WITH Federal
Fisheries Permits for groundfish and with
Federal Processor Permits. See Logbooks on
the preceding page to determine what
logbook(s) you will be sent, if any. Following
is the approximate size and weight of each
logbook:

Dimen- .
sions Weight
Catcher Vessel | 9''x12.5" 3 1Ibs. 9 oz.
logbook.
Catcher/Proc- 9""x12.5" 4 Ibs. 2 oz.
essor logbook.
Mothership log- | 9"x12.5" 2 Ibs.
book.

Dimen- .
sions Weight
Buying Station 9""x12.5" 3 lbs. 11 oz.
logbook.
Shoreside Proc- | 11"x17" 4 Ibs. 10 oz.
essor logbook.

Other Fisheries and Licenses

Salmon Power Troll—State of Alaska
Interim Use and Limited Entry Power Troll
licenses serve as a Federal permit. If you do
not currently possess either State license, a
Federal permit may be issued provided that
sometime during the years 1975-1977, you:
a) operated a vessel in the 3-200 mile zone
off Alaska; b) engaged in commercial fishing
for salmon from that vessel in the 3-200 mile
zone off Alaska; AND c) landed salmon
caught with power troll gear. If you believe
that you meet these conditions, please
contact NMFS at 907-586—-7225. You will be
required to provide fish tickets or other
landing receipts showing compliance with
the above requirements.

Halibut—A Federal Processor Permit is
required for anyone that processes Pacific
halibut off Alaska. In addition, vessels that
fish for halibut are required to have a license
from the International Pacific Halibut
Commission (IPHC). Questions regarding
IPHC licenses should be directed to:

International Pacific Halibut Commission,
P.O. Box 95009, Seattle, WA 98145-2009.
Phone: 206-634-1838.

Tanner Crab and King Crab—State of
Alaska area registration serves as the required
Federal area registration.

State of Alaska Permits—Contact the
Commercial Fisheries Entry Commission at
907-789-6150 for information on State of
Alaska permits and regulations.

Public Reporting Burden Statement

NMEFS estimates that the public reporting
burden will average 0.33 hour per response
for completing the Federal Fisheries Permit
and Federal Processor Permit application,
including the time for reviewing instructions,
searching existing data sources, gathering
and maintaining the data needed, and
completing and reviewing the collection of
information. Send comments regarding these
burden estimates or any other aspect of the
data requirements, including suggestions for
reducing the burden, to Ronald J. Berg, Chief,
Fisheries Management Division, Alaska
Region, National Marine Fisheries Service,
P.O. Box 21668, Juneau, AK 99802 (Attn: Lori
Gravel), and to the Office of Management and
Budget, Paperwork Reduction Project (0648—
0206), Washington, DC 20503 (Attn: NOAA
Desk Officer).
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